Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting 2021

The 2021 Annual Parish Meeting took place via Zoom on Tuesday 23
March 2021.

Madhvi Saini, Chair of the Parish Council, opened the meeting at
7.03pm.

Present: three parishioners (all of them members of the Parish Council)
and the Parish Clerk.
1. Minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting

The minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting were taken as read
and approved.

2. Annual report of the Parish Council

Madhvi Saini had prepared an annual report on behalf of the Parish
Council. In view of the fact there was no one present who was not a
member of the parish council, her report was taken as read.

A number of items were briefly discussed.

¢ Mandy Rigault reported that the Village Hall Committee has said
that the Parish Council is the main user of the Village Hall
broadband so the Committee is perfectly happy if the Council
takes the cheapest of the options for a new agreement with
TalkTalk Business.

e Madhvi Saini said the Parish Council needs to find a volunteer to
look after the new defibrillator. The Clerk said he already looks
after a defibrillator for another parish and would be willing to do the
same for this one.

¢ John Peters confirmed that he has displayed a notice in the
noticeboard advertising a vacancy on the Parish Council.

e John Peters said he would take part in the online consultation
event on 1% April regarding the proposed new solar farm at Burcot
Farm. He and Madhvi Saini both said they would like to take up the
developer’s offer of a site visit.
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3. Annual report of the Lunch Club

Sheila Harris had sent the Clerk the following message for the
meeting:
“The Nuneham Courtenay Adult Lunch Club Committee is meeting

sometime in April, date to be arranged, to discuss how we can
proceed further.

It has been some time since the Committee has been able to meet
and we need to discuss how we can proceed while complying with

Government guidelines and the Health and Safety issues of a large
group of mainly elderly people all meeting together.

We hope that the Covid-19 pandemic will continue to decrease and
that the Lunch Club will be able to start again sometime later in the
year but this will be dependent on the situation at the time and the
Government guidelines.”

4. Annual report of the Sports and Playing Field Association

The Clerk said that he had received an email seconds before the
meeting was due to start containing a statement from the Association
to be read in full at the meeting. The statement was read and
discussed.

The meeting closed at 7.45pm.
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